
 

 

 
 
 
 

18th April 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The King’s Coronation Celebrations 
Tuesday 2nd May 2023 
 
As part of the celebrations for the forthcoming King’s Coronation we will be holding 
an afternoon tea party on the above date.  School will provide a cake for every child.  
(Please let your child’s class teacher know if your child has any allergies.) 
 
All the children are invited to come to school on Tuesday 2nd May dressed as Kings 
or Queens, or in their special celebration clothes. 
 
We will be holding a competition in school on that day for Coronation portraits of the 
King but we would also like to invite children to make a Coronation Crown at home, 
which they then bring in to wear at our tea party.  There will be a prize for each class. 
 
Every child will also receive a commemorative gift of this special occasion to take 
home on the day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Skingsley 
Headteacher 


